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19th October 2018 Head Teacher Ms. M. Mallon 

Infants start time is 9.00 

Junior Start time is 8.55 

This means that children need to be starting 
their lessons around that time. They need to be 
in the line ready to go into school a minute or 
two before. 

ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY 
Our class with the best attendance this week is 4EB  with 

97.6% - It is a shame that no classes got 100% this week, we 

can do much better than this 

Year 6hb and 4CL had no lates this week well done. 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

19th October—School closes for half term 

29th October— School re opens for autumn 2 

14th November—Year 4 Family Assembly 

 

 

Well done to  our Y6 classes, who at the end of last 

week, performed in a fantastic assembly based on 

Black History. The year group were lucky enough to 

work with Donna from EMTAS Liverpool before 

hand studying some facts about famous black Liver-

pudlians. The assembly was very informative and 

entertaining. We also had a special visit from local 

MP Steven Twigg. Thank you to all of those in-

volved in making this special assembly happen.  

Also last week we celebrated World Mental Health 

Day, this was a fun and exciting day looking at how 

we can keep out bodies healthy. The children 

learned so much on the day, special thanks to; 

 

Miss Jones 

Mr Helme 

Mr Kingsley 

Brian 

Mrs Hurst 

Karen (School Office) 

Bully Busters 

Merseyside Youth Association 

Dementia Friends 

Chartwells 

Yellow House Charity 

Liverpool Health Service Team 

Liverpool Counselling Service (Seedlings) 

 

Please see the reverse of this newsletter for advice/ 

strategies on coping with a low mood. 

Have a lovely holiday, see you bright and early on 

29th October ready to start the new half term.  

 

 


